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I am writing in support of SB210. It is time that we get back to in person voting. The 

negative impact on voter confidence by the vote-by-mail process is real as witnessed 

as a result of the 2020 election. In-person voting would help bring integrity back to 

the system. Please vote yes on SB 210. 


